OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
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To the Members ol the California State Senate:
[ am returning Scnate Bill 601 without my signature.

This measure would require the Department of Corrections and Rehabilitation to post on
its website prescribed information and reports and to update them every four months.

This measure is unnecessary and redundant; existing law already requires the Department

to provide this information. T am happy to work with the author on ways the Department
could better organize its website, but I don’t think this takes a law.
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Sincerely,

Edmund G. Brown W.
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